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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and
Community Members

Welcome to week 10; nearly the end
of the 2017 school year! The Year 6
Graduation Dinner was a quiet affair
but lovely to farewell our 2017 Year 6
students. We wish them all well in
their future education.

Attendance Reward Day was a fun
day at Casino Pool with perfect
swimming weather. It was a shame so
many students could not attend due
to the number of days they had had
away this term. We are aiming for a
much better attendance next year in
tert 1.

Tomorrow (Tuesday 12th Dec) is our
Christmas Craft Day and students
will be taking part in activities
organised by the staff. In the
afternoon we will be having our Books
in Homes Assembly at 2:30pm;
everyone is welcome.

Christmas Tree will take place
tomorrow (Tuesday) evening with the
BBQ starting at 6pm, Choir at
6:45pm and Santa arriving at 7pm.
Dancing will start after Santa has
given out presents. Students enrolled
at Tabulam Public School and Pre
School children will receive presents
from Santa as long as notes and
money are paid at the office
BEFORE the night.

Check the sign for the Maths
Champions from our Mathematics
Competition today, everyone has been
practising!

There will be a volunteer’s afternoon
tea for those who have volunteered
their services to the school during
2017 on Wednesday 13t: Dec at
2:30pm in the staffroom. Thank you
so much for your support, the school
is a better place with you here.

Due to the fact that there were 2 Staff
Development Days (pupil free) during
term 3 students are expected to
attend school on Mon 18t and Tues
19th Dec.

Students ‘Caught Being Good
Learners’ for last week were: K/1;
Kiziyah Roberts-Walker for great
dancing. Year 2/3; Andre Avery for
being a responsible learner, Year
4/5/6: Kaden Khelloul for working
hard in class. Congratulations to all
students for being a responsible
learner.

The following students are on GOLD
for Being Safe, Being Responsible,
Being Respectful, Being a Learner:-

K/1 - Kiziyah Roberts-Walker,
Jyharla Collins, Monique Miller,
Dellzaliah Adams, Pepquita Bell-Link,
Sophia Hippi, Izaiah Ward.

Year 2/3 - Michael Link, Gracie
Martin, Indigo Noyce, Shantelle Hippi,
Ronald Ward, Robert Adams, Tasharni
McGrady, Leanita Hickling, JG,
Danial Khelloul, Shaileigh Avery,
Ponjum Ward, Annabelle Johnson-
Brady, Tristian Miller, Andre Avery,
Shakylah McGrady, Deniarna
Roberts-Walker.
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Year 4/5/6 — Keeley Bell, Phoenix TERM 4
Noyce, Thomas Harkin, Albert Avery,
. . - . th
Pierre Hippi, Oscar Martin, Kaden Week 10 Luesday 12 December
helloul, August Avery-Robinson Dooks in Homes Assembly
Khelloul, ) ery 1, Christmas Tree Night
Dellmay Simon, Anne-Maree Avery, Week 11 Tuesday 19% December
Amber Avery, Kendita: Avery- Last day of school

Robinson, Bing Williams.
2018 -~ Term 1 | Tuesday 30t January

School begins for students on School starts back for

s . Week 1 . .
Tuesday 30t Jan 2018 with Kinder Years 1 to 6.
Wednesday 31 January

students starting on Wednesday Kindergarten starts
31st Jan 2018, Can you let us know Friday 2n¢ February
of any new students who will he Swimming Carnival
attending Tabulam Public School in Monday S5 February
2018 so we can add them to our 2018 Transition starts back.

classes? Thank you.

This will be the last newsletter for
2017. We thank everyone for the
support you have shown for Tabulam
Public School and look forward to a
happy and productive learning
journey in 2018, We wish everyone a
safe and happy Christmas and a
relaxing school break.

Have a great weekl

Lesley Mills
Principal

Christmas Tree/Dance & Carols
Night ($6 per child)

I would like my child/children... ...

who is/are enrolled at Tabulam School to receive a gift from Santa.

Parent/Carer

I would also like my child ................. L who is enrolled at Tabulam
Pre-School to receive a gift from Santa.
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NSW Police Force

TABULAM EIVI! -NCY SERVICES
XMA INVOY

SATURDAY THE 16™ OF DECEMBER 2017

Convoy starts at 1pm at the Tabulam Public School, then travelling around the
Tabulam Township, before heading to Jubullum. Santa will be attending and

handing out gifts to the children.
== OES
Ci9 NSWAmbulance =

NSW STATE EMERGENCY SERVICE
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Tabulam students had a lovely time at the
Casino Pool for their Attendance Rewards Day.




